
November 19, 2003

William E. Lynch
Vice President
Safety Light Corporation
4150-A Old Berwick Road
Bloomsburg, PA  17815

Dear Mr. Lynch:

This letter is in regards to your fiscal year 2003 annual fee for license NR0579D101G.  Safety
Light Corporation was originally billed $6,700.00 for the fiscal year annual fee for this license on
invoice AM3860-03, dated July 7, 2003.  The NRC received a payment of $500.00 along with
the small entity certification form on August 6, 2003.

During August and September, my staff performed a background check on Safety Light
Corporation to determine the validity of your certification as a small entity.  As a result of this
research, your company was denied small entity status and informed that a balance of
$6,500.00 was due on the invoice.  However, due to an administrative error, the balance due
after denying your certification for small entity status was $6,200.00 and not $6,500.00 as
originally stated by my staff.

I apologize for this error and ask that Safety Light Corporation pay the current balance due on
invoice AM3860-03 of $6,200.00.  Attached is a revised invoice for the original fee amount of
$6,700.00 and a record of the $500.00 paid to date by Safety Light Corporation.  Please contact
Carl A. Fredericks, of my staff, at 301-415-6077 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

/RA/

Robert D. Carlson, Chief
License Fee Team
Division of Financial Management
Office of the Chief Financial Officer

Enclosure: Invoice AM3860-03
Payment Record
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